PRIMARY SUMMER SPORTS (Yr 3 to 6)

Dear Parents/Guardians,

It is a school expectation that all primary students in Years 3 to 6 will take part in a summer sport. This may be a team sport or an individual sport, in school or outside of school. BCGS has an expectation that students who play basketball and cricket within the Bunbury Associations play for the Grammar teams and not for one of the other clubs in the competition. Students who live outside the Bunbury area may choose to play in their local associations.

Please note that children can participate in more than one sport, however parents and children must be aware of the commitments of each sport.

Parent help is vital for our School to keep offering sports to our students. If you can assist in any way (Coach, Manager, Committee) please let us know at sport@bcgs.wa.edu.au

BCGS is offering the following Summer sports:

CRICKET

BCGS enters teams into the local Bunbury and Districts Junior Cricket Association competition.

Information on the cricket season and how to register can be found HERE

Parents will need to pay for the season at the time of registration.

BASKETBALL

BCGS enters teams into the local Bunbury Basketball Association competition.

Information on Basketball and how to register can be found HERE

Parents will need to pay for the season at the time of registration.

SWIMMING

BCGS runs a Swimming Squad based at the South West Sports Centre.

To register for Swimming please complete this **FORM**

More information will be sent to all students who have selected swimming.

Payment is per term and Term 4 charges will be placed onto School accounts midway through Term 4.

Families are asked to complete registration by Friday, 23 August (end of Week 5) so that we can allocate students to teams.

Should you have any questions, please email sport@bcgs.wa.edu.au

Yours sincerely.

Mr Jason Reid Head of Sport